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Well, it’s happened. Term 3 will be over this week and the holiday break is just around the corner! 

Yipee, I hear many of us say! It has been another busy term and it has gone so quickly. Lots of 

great learning has been going on and the students have been so engaged in efforts to achieve 

their potential.  

We have had a couple of quiet weeks and so now all we need to do is wrap up the term with our 

End of Term Assembly and Boat Launch! Our public speakers are ready to present their 

speeches and choir, dance and band members are ready to share their talents with us. Mr Chris 

Haywood will be doing the honours as we officially celebrate the fantastic addition to our 

playground space.  

On all accounts, the Spring Fair was another great success and a wonderful opportunity for the 

community to get together. The band, choir and dance members did themselves, and our school, 

proud. Well done everyone.  

Today, all students will be visited by Susan Bailey, Area Manager, School Shades.  One pair of 

sunglasses will be provided free to each child, by the P&C, in order to protect young eyes and 

promote eye health. Students needing to wear prescription glasses at all times, would need to 

obtain prescription sunglasses. This is a fabulous initiative and endorsed by health professionals. 

We congratulate Debbie and David Aselford on the safe arrival of their first grandchild, Finn. All 

are doing well and what a joy this miracle of life is to their family. 

As the school website is in the process of being updated, it may be a little more difficult to access 

regular features. Please bear with us. Thank you. 

The school will be open during the next holidays 

as we participate in the DoE’s Share Our Space 

program. A security guard will be on site from 

8.00am till 5.00pm in the afternoons. We know 

that the community will treat the school grounds 

with respect and care and enjoy the fabulous 

spaces we have created.  

If you would like any information about Special 

Religious Education and Primary Ethics 

classes, please pick up information flyers from 

the school office.  

All for now. 

Diana Aitken 
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Sept 26   CAPA Concert 

Sept 27   EoT Assembly & Boat Launch 

Sept 28   Last Day of Term 

Oct 15   T4 School Resumes 

Oct 15-26   Swim Scheme Years 2-5 

Oct 18 - Dec 6  Footsteps Dance Program 

Oct 19,26 & Nov 2 Kindergarten Transition Program 

Nov 6   Grandparents Day & Book Fair 

Nov 12   Remembrance Day Service 

Nov 13   NBHS Circus Performance 

Nov 15   Run4Fun Colour Explosion & Disco 

Dec 6   EOY Concert 

Dec 10   Year 6 Farewell Dinner 

Dec 13   Presentation Assembly  

Dec 19   Picnic Fun Day & Talent Quest 

     

SCHOOLS OUT FOR SUMMER 
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